
 

Dear Einstein Community: 
  
We are happy to announce that, as of Wednesday, October 18, 2023, the round-trip 
shuttle to and from 180th Street and the Belfer building will be operating again. 
  
Here is the schedule:  

Belfer 
1300 Morris Park Avenue 180 Street Subway East 180 & MPA 

Pickup/Depart Pickup/Depart 
7:45AM 8:00AM 

8:15AM 8:30AM 

8:45AM 9:00AM 

9:15AM 9:30AM 

9:45AM 10:00AM 

10:15AM 10:30AM 
(Drop Off Only) 

    
4:05PM 4:20PM 
4:35PM 4:50PM 

5:05PM 5:20PM 

5:35PM 5:50PM 
6:00PM 6:15PM 
6:30PM 6:45PM 

7:00PM 7:15PM 

7:45PM 
(Drop Off Only)   

Please remember to carry your Einstein ID as you will need to show it to the driver in 
order to ride. 



  
We know that having reliable transportation options to and from campus eases a bit of the 
stress and cost of commuting and we will ensure that this service remains available to 
you. 

Warm Regards, 

 

Yaron Tomer, M.D. 
The Marilyn and Stanley M. Katz Dean  
Albert Einstein College of Medicine 
 
Executive Vice President and Chief Academic Officer 
Montefiore Medicine 

 

 


